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Thursday 20th July 2023 
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Friday 21st July 2023 
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VISION: Delivering excellence, allowing all to flourish 
MISSION: Creating a culture of wonder, guided by Christian Faith 

VALUES: COMPASSION - ENDURANCE - THANKFULNESS 

 Today we enjoyed a coronation celebration at St. Mary’s. We 
started our day in a royally decorated hall. Thank you to Mrs Adams for our 
bunting, but also for creating our crown for King Charles—made up of the 
children’s individual studies of symbols from the four nations of the UK.  
 During worship, we thought about the promises that King Charles 
will make during his coronation tomorrow. We thought about promises that 
we have made and asked God to help us and to help King Charles to keep our 
promises. All of the children made fantastic crowns from recycled and 
natural materials and we enjoyed seeing all of the different creations and 
awarded certificates for the best in each class. The staff team found it 
really difficult to choose the winners as the standard of crowns was royally 
high!          
 After a break we went back to class where we learned more about 
the coronation before heading up to All Saints Primary School for a picnic 
lunch and an afternoon of fun activities. I would like to thank the staff—
who always enter into the spirit of our special days by dressing up and 
working hard to ensure all of the children have fun. Thank you to our parent 
carers, not only those who joined us for worship this morning, but to all of 
you who supported us up at All Saints and those who worked hard to help 
the children make their fantastic crowns and to dress them up for this 
special celebration day.       
 ...As there was no In Touch last week, I would also like to thank Mrs 
Le Prevost for a fantastic Spring Concert. It is a great opportunity for the 
musicians amongst us to perform to a live audience. I am very grateful to 
Mrs Le Prevost for leading this event and for all of the work that went into 
making it possible. A huge thank you to the stars of the show—the children 
who shared the fruits of their talents and hard work with us. I really 
enjoyed watching all of the children perform and was delighted to see the 
joy that they are getting from their music! Thank you to Mrs Davidson and 
Mr Lett for their support for the event.    
 Finally this week, I have attached some fliers which Ms Dunford has 
asked me to share with you about workshops which are being run by Talk 
Wandsworth throughout May. Unfortunately, some of the dates have 
passed, but some of the later workshops may be of interest to some of our 
families.       
 Whatever you are doing to celebrate this weekend—have a 
wonderful time and we will look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday! Have a 
restful weekend, Cheryl Payne—Head Teacher 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Whole School Attendance 

2022-23 

TARGET 97.0% 

Autumn  95.2% 

Spring 95.0% 

Week 
Beginning 

% 

17/04 94.2% 

24/04 97.3% 

01/05  

08/05  

15/05  

22/05  

Total: 95.0% 

Family Points 

266 257 

294 290 


